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I oppose this measure strongly.  

 

https://oregoncourtrecords.us/criminal-court-records/types/sex-offenses/  

 

This measure is 1. redundant but 2. adds a layered nuance of a statisticial probability 

of reoffending. 

 

"In Oregon, studies show that 45% of all newly released offenders are re-convicted 

within three years." THERE'S your statistical probablity based on all data generated.  

 

This should say it all.  


